United Nations Development Programme
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28 March 2017

Subject: ITB-058/17, Rehabilitation of 28 Schools in Al Qayara Sub District, Ninwa
Governorate, Iraq
“Addendum No. 1”

Dear Bidders,

Regarding subject mention ITB, two schools (Abdullah Bin Rawaha & Al Qayyarah high school for girls)
in Lot 4, have been removed from the list.

Therefore, following sections of ITB are revised:

- Section 7-B0Q and Price Schedule-Lot4 (Al Qayyarah and Al imam Schools): Attached
separately.

All other clauses and conditions shall remain unchanged.

Please be guided accordingly.

Thank you.

Mohammed Mudawi, Head of Service Center, Operations Manager
UNDP



